
 

 

 

Community Notice 
Hydro One is working in your neighbourhood 

Dear Resident, 
 
Hydro One recently wrote to you about our plans to upgrade Palmerston Transformer Station (TS) 
located at 6257 Wellington Road 123. This important project will ensure that Hydro One can 
continue to provide a reliable and safe supply of electricity to your area.  
 
Work at the station is scheduled to begin in February 2017. Crews will be replacing the existing 
transformers, originally installed in 1952, with new equipment and installing telecommunication 
systems to safely monitor the operation of station equipment. We anticipate the project will be 
completed by summer 2019.   
 
As mentioned in our initial correspondence, the station will be expanded by approximately 25 
metres to the west. A temporary equipment storage area will also be set up on the eastern side of 
the station. The map on the reverse shows these changes to the station footprint. Existing trees and 
other vegetation will need to be cleared from around the station.  
 
Work hours will typically be from 7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Monday to Friday. Limited weekend 
work may be required.    
 
Traffic control measures and signage will be implemented as necessary to safely transport the 
new transformers, other work equipment and crews.  
 
Hydro One will contact you directly if a planned outage to your local electricity service is 
required. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as 
we complete this important work. 
 
For additional information please contact:   
Kyal Butler 
Hydro One Community Relations 
Tel: 1-877-345-6799 
Email: Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 
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Location and expansion of Palmerston TS 

 

 


